
Fly Fishing
in Schools
HYBRID  TEACHER WORKSHOP
The National Fishing in the Schools Program (NFSP)
is a nationwide, all-inclusive, in-school program that
provides teachers with training, curriculum,
equipment, and online support to help you teach
your students about rivers and river conservation
through fly fishing. Designed to be taught by
teachers during the regular school day, this program
makes it easy to learn and teach fly fishing to
elementary, middle and high school students,
whether you are an experienced angler or picking up
a rod for the first time.

Become a Certified NFSP
Teacher

Printed Manual

Access to online
curriculum and
assessments

Snacks on October 4

FREE use of fly fishing kit
for your classroom
($3,850 value)

WHAT YOU GET:

HOW IT WORKS: THIS IS A HYBRID TRAINING!

Online: Teachers must complete online training by October 3
- at your own pace and availability (about 4 hours total).
Certificate provided upon completion.
In-person: On Friday, October 4 from 8:30am-12:30pm,
NFSP certified teacher trainers will provide an in-person,
hands-on conclusion training at Longfellow Elementary School
in Salida, CO.

Both the online and in-person training are required to
utilize the free fishing kits from Colorado Parks and
Wildlife.

Cost & Registration: Register at www.roaringfork.org/events
for $50 which covers October 4 training and manual. After
registering, teachers will receive an email with a link to the
online training, that also includes a discount code. Online
training is $30 (code provides $20 savings). Scholarships
are available for the in-person session.

Contact Tracy Predmore,
Southeast Region Education

Coordinator for Colorado
Parks and Wildlife, at 

719-822-4441 or
tracy.predmore@state.co.us.

QUESTIONS?


